
From: Roland Mills   
Sent: 04 August 2025 14:46 
To: Crown Applications <crownapplications@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: CROWN/2025/0000002: Crown development application - Sevington, Ashford, Kent 
Importance: High 

 
Dear Crown Development Applications Team 
 
CROWN/2025/0000002: Crown development application - Sevington, Ashford, 
Kent 
 
In respect of the above, the requirement for consultation responses is noted as being 
the 12th September 20205. Unfortunately, the earliest possible Planning Committee 
meeting to which the consultation response could be reported would be the evening 
of Wednesday 24th September.  
 
May I therefore respectfully as that the Council be granted an extension of time to 
the end of Thursday 25th September within which to respond to the consultation? 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Roland Mills 
Strategic Development & Delivery Manager  
& (acting) Planning Applications Manager 
Planning & Development Service 
 

    
 

 
 
Visit our planning page at: 
http://www.ashford.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control  

 




